


From: Janet Barrows
To: City Council Public Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Southeast Greenway
Date: Monday, July 24, 2023 6:04:30 PM

Dear Council,

I am writing in support of the Southeast Greenway Land Acquisition, including all of the
required agreements from Caltrans.

It will be amazing to complete the purchase of this property!

Sincerely yours,

Janet Barrows,
Santa Rosa, CA

---------------------------
Janet Barrows, L.Ac
Acupuncture & Integrative Medicine
Tel: 707-545-7970 Cell: 707-495-3591
www.janetbarrows.com

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.janetbarrows.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ccc-comment%40srcity.org%7C3f907bb2cc304c22de4c08db8caad458%7C0d511985462e4402a0b038e1dadf689e%7C1%7C0%7C638258438696595529%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6xzJpjGkIIJ%2BIZdsSH2ZxYqjex42pcZYbYNtwh1XHMM%3D&reserved=0


From: Alexandria F
To: City Council Public Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] We support the Southeast Greenway Land Acquisition!
Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 8:21:51 AM

Hi there!

I just wanted to send a quick note of support for the Southeast Greenway project since I cannot
make the meeting in person.

This project will be an incredible asset to Santa Rosa, and I can't wait to see the Greenway
progress.

Thank you for your time,
A
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